Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Luke Allen, District II Program Advisor
September 2007 Report

On-Site Assistance – 
	LaSalle-Peru
	Momence
Oswego East

	
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations –9   Participants – 260
· Section 9 MyCAERT Training, Normal- 10
· Section 10 MyCAERT Training, Kankakee- 15

· Momence FFA Alumni Meeting, Momence- 18

· Kendall County AITC New Teacher Workshop- 25

· Section 6 MyCAERT Training, Sycamore- 17
· AITC 101 Workshop, Bloomington, 15

· ISU Ag Ed Class Workshop, 2

· Section 7 MyCAERT Training, Seneca- 8

· Tri Point Ag Expo, Cullom- 150

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 11

· District II Star Conference, Joliet

· FCAE Staff Meeting - Illinois FFA Center, Springfield 

· JJC FFA Reporter Workshop, Joliet

· September AITC Coordinator Meeting, Bloomington

· Champaign-Ford County EFE Staff Meeting, Champaign

Other Activities

· Prepared information packets for MyCAERT Training workshops

· Prepared presentation and info packets for Momence FFA Alumni meeting
· Reviewed and processed IFGA budgets.

· Continued contact with school officials about the FFA Convention bus trip.

· Updated the teacher candidate/vacancy pages on the agriculturaleducation.org website.

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 2252
Commentary

The MyCAERT Training workshops were a major event this month. I’m receiving a lot of questions and positive feedback from its use, and from what I can gage my teachers are very willing to incorporate this tool into their curriculum. National FFA Convention bus trip seems to be going well, I anticipate a full bus.  I’m receiving a lot of questions and interest in the mAGic, Program Improvement, and Remodel your Ag Program grants, so I expect some great applications this year from those three programs. These grants had some great local impact last year and I hope to see these programs continue.












